
College of Physicians Es' Surgeons of Columbia University 

DEPARTMENT OF UROLOGY 	 620 West 168th Street 

New York, N. Y. 10032 

May 6, 1969 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

We have received your card 
and regret the inconvenience we have 
caused you. 

Unfortunately, the title of 
the reprint you wished to receive was 
not recorded. We are enclosing a stamped 
envelope and would appreciate your 
sending us the information again, so that 
we can forward the reprint to you.with-
out delay. 

Thank you for your cooperation 
and understanding. 



Ass 

The  reprint I deniro i pecified in mySt 'ler of 
April 12 to Dr. Lettimer. A.t is his,  article in the -'ournal Of 
he American Ve.dical As!iaciotion 198s327..33Z, 19a1.5.' 

■ , - 	, 

It / 3 cited in Footnote 15 in his Internet/anal 
turgery article, on z.,e(170 532. 

If yfra can spera e total .of three copict,I know tro 
others doing researchi t the; field who Would appreciote copies. 

Thankjoi vory 111-.0.1.•I re-f-yet my original request 
- did not reach ycu, 

„ 	- 	. ' • 
I do eppreciete your thoughtfulness in preparing 

the addresaed ,enevelope 

ncorely, 

Hart:114 
Route e 
riadoi.:1:.0- Md. 81701 


